Mill Brook Watershed Management Committee

1/8/24 minutes, approved 4/25/24

Present: David Bouck, Prudy Burt, Bill Wilcox, Julie Pringle, Cindy Mitchell

Absent: Kristen Geagan, Tim Boland, Angela Luckey

Members present approved forming a smaller working group who will work with
consultant Neal Price to draft final report for review and input by full committee. This
smaller group of four (David, Bill, Julie and Prudy) does not constitute a quorum of this

committee and will not be a decision making body.

Next meeting was not scheduled at this time; working group will meet in person at West
Tisbury library on 1/13/24.

Submitted by Prudy Burt



